
HIGH TEMPERATURE PROBE WAIVER 
 

To: PreciseCal Services, Inc. Team 

 

Please proceed with calibration of temperature probe ID#/SN# __________________ at the higher 

temperatures requested.  

I understand that PreciseCal Services, Inc. does not recommend exceeding 400 °C (792 °F) for testing 

purposes, and that we absolve PreciseCal Services, Inc. of any damages to our probe due to heat stress 

to probe and possible melting of handle.  

I understand that PreciseCal Services, Inc. will take all steps possible to avoid heat damage to probe but 

may still, through no fault of their own, result in a melted handle. This result will most likely render the 

probe unusable and require purchase of a new probe. 

I further understand that I will still be billed for the calibration service in full and will receive a certificate 

with any data obtained prior to the melt down event. Any replacement probes will be handled as a 

separate calibration and billable event. 

Please select below: 

         This is a onetime waiver. 

         Please keep this waiver on file for all future calibrations of this unit until I inform you otherwise in 

writing. 

 

Company Name:______________________________________ 

 

Signature of company representative who is authorized to approve waiver required below. 

 

You are signing that you have read the above and understand the risks of moving forward with 

requesting this type of testing. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________ Date: _____________________ 

 

Printed Name: _________________________________ 

 


